David Hawthorne

From: Steve or Nancy Buckaloo <buckaloosteve@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 6:41 AM

To: David Hawthorne

Subject: Re: please confirm

Good morning David
SB painting will hold the price quoted on 3/30/15 and follow the scope of work that was outlined.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions

Steve Buckaloo
305-304-6994

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 22, 2015, at 10:53 AM, David Hawthorne <dhawthorne @cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Steve please confirm that you will hold the price quoted on 3/30/15 and follow the scope outlined in the
Request for Quote for painting/coating of 146 steel | beams on Charter boat row

City Marina Supervisor
City Marina at Garrison Bight
1801 N Roosevelt Blvd

Key West, Fla 33040
305-809-3982



